
Greetings from our new K-5 STEM Program! 
 
For those of you that don’t know what that means, STEM stands for 
Science, Technology, Engineering, and Math.  To your children, it will 
mean an exciting new way to learn!  
 
About 60 percent of new jobs created this century will require skills in 
STEM-related fields.  In fact, the jobs that today’s elementary school 
students will perform twenty years from now haven’t even been 
invented​ ​yet.  

That is why we are excited to offer this project based learning center, 
but we need your help to make it the best program it can be.  Any 
good stem program needs lots and lots of materials that will turn into 
creative projects. Those materials may be things you have at home 
waiting to be recycled.  We have attached a list of the items that we 
are hoping to get donated.  If you have any of these items and are 
willing to donate them please bring them to the SPC. There will be 
labeled boxes to put them in. 

Thank you in advance.  I look forward to sharing with you the great 
projects your children will be creating next year! 

Pam Wortman 

K-5 Stem teacher 


